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March 20, 2020

Perrysburg Transit Suspending Service until Further Notice

The Governor’s Office of the State of Ohio is urging all Ohioans to take actions to help minimize the
spread of COVID-19. In an effort to reduce exposure of the virus and minimize in-person contact,
Perrysburg Transit is suspending transit service beginning March 27 at 9:00 p.m. Service will continue
through today (3/20) and through next week, but will be suspended until further notice on March 27 at
9:00 p.m.

Hours of operation for 3/20-3/27 include:

Saturday, March 21, 8:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m.

Sunday, March 22, 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.

Monday (3/23) — Friday (3/27), 6:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m.

For any questions or concerns, please call 419-872-8430.

We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate the community’s continued cooperation and
patience as we all work together to help minimize the spread of the virus.



